Fox Hollow Elementary
School Community Council 
Minutes
6/8/17

The meeting of the Fox Hollow Elementary School Community Council was called to order by President, Tiffany Carlino. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.

A discussion was held, recapping the Star Party event.  The following items were noted:
--Event was well attended.
--Good comments and feedback were received from community members attending.
--It would be helpful to have more telescopes for next year.
--The possibility of holding the event earlier in the year when more things would be visible was
[bookmark: _GoBack]   discussed.
--It was brought up that possibly telescopes were available for check out from local libraries.
--Another possibility was to reach out to universities for telescopes.
--The planetarium presentation received mixed feedback.  It was thought that a shorter presentation
   with multiple sessions might be better.
--Melinda Steven’s brother is willing to do a star talk for free next year.
--Rocket building was a big success.
--Hands-on activities were preferred to presentations.
--Tattoos didn't work, but the glow sticks were good.
--It was recommended that the questions to astronaut with video answers playing in a loop in a kiva
   would be a good idea.
--The council should seek more sponsors and donations for next year.
--The even went too late.
--Student council planned a lot of this and will need time to plan in the future.
--The photo booth was very popular.  Can this be expanded?  Look into scene setters from Zurchers?
--How can different grades get involved with decorations, activities, etc.?

The council talked about the planned dinner for Fox Hollow Staff. Venues were discussed.  It was determined that it would probably be most cost effective to host the dinner at the school and have it catered.  Several members volunteered to look at catering options and pricing.  Betsy will provide a number of staff members to Tiffany.

The process for becoming a School Community Council member for next year was discussed.  A Skylert and a flyer will be sent to each family at Fox Hollow outlining the process.  You may self-nominate or nominate someone else to serve.  

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

Betsy Goodwin
Administrative Assistant
Fox Hollow Elementary
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